Please note: A Third Party Administrator (TPA) is NOT an insurance company. The licensing and/or registering of such by the WV Offices of the Insurance Commissioner does not give a TPA the authority to act as an insurance company in this State. Please contact the Financial Conditions Division at (304) 558-2100 for verification of the current status of any TPA included on this list. This list may not reflect recent changes in a licensing and/or registration status. A TPA is required to renew its license and/or registration annually.
